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BY EMAIL AND WEB POSTING 

May 30, 2024 

To: All Licensed Rate-Regulated Electricity Distributors 
All Licensed Electricity Transmitters 
All Licensed Unit Sub-Meter Providers  
Participants in consultations EB-2019-0207 and EB-2021-0117 
All Other Interested Parties  

Re: Electric Vehicle Integration (EVI) Initiative (EB-2023-0071) 
 Electricity Delivery Rates for Electric Vehicle (EV) Charging  
 Stakeholder Meeting Materials 

On May 1, 2024, the Ontario Energy Board (OEB) issued a letter that invited 
stakeholders to a meeting on June 13, 2024, to discuss a proposal for an electricity 
delivery rate for public EV charging stations that have a low load factor.  

The materials to support this stakeholder engagement, including a discussion paper, 
can be found on the OEB’s Engage with Us EVI webpage. The OEB invites written 
comment on the proposal by June 27, 2024. Steps to file written feedback using the 
OEB’s online filing portal were provided in the May 1, 2024, letter. 

Yours truly, 

Nancy Marconi 
Registrar 

https://www.rds.oeb.ca/CMWebDrawer/Record/850859/File/document
https://engagewithus.oeb.ca/ev-integration/news_feed/oeb-shares-materials-to-support-stakeholder-meeting-on-a-proposal-for-a-new-delivery-rate-for-public-charging-stations
https://www.rds.oeb.ca/CMWebDrawer/Record/850859/File/document
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